

Dear Panthers,

I am excited to announce that the Parish Episcopal Alumni Board is on the move! We have exceptional talent in our ranks. From high-performing CEOs to earth moving engineers to the wonderful alumni-teachers who shape the Panthers of tomorrow, we have every resource, ability and big-thinker at our disposal in the Parish Alumni Association. I could not be more proud to represent as your President!

I bleed Blue and Red. I attended Parish from 2009 to 2011. This school shaped the person I am today through its rigorous educational standards, athletic excellence and, most of all, the unique, motivated and family-oriented people who make up the student body and the Alumni Association. Generous gifts from alumni supported our basketball team (my sport of choice) and they allowed my inquisitive friends and me to have an outlet for our eccentricities on the Quiz Bowl team! Beyond that, the Alumni Association allowed me to hone my skills, socially and romantically, at the annual homecoming dance. Those memories are invaluable to me, and I am ecstatic and ready to help our students develop memories of their own, while they also receive a world-class education preparing them to become our future leaders!

I am thrilled to be your President, and I cannot wait to share the upcoming year with such extraordinary fellow Panther Alumni.

Go Panthers,

Andrew Mowrey '11